xfinity

August 9, 2024

Town Council

Town of Randolph

41 South Main Street
Randolph, MA 02368

Dear Members of the Council:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV. Accordingly,
please note the following price increase our provider is implementing on September 9, 2024:

e Starz will be increasing the cost of its Starz subscription from $9.99 per month to
$10.99 per month.

Customers are receiving notice of this change in their bill. If a customer subscribers to Starz through
Xfinity, they will see the new cost reflected on their next bill unless they cancel their subscription.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any guestions. For your convenience | can be reached
at Catherine_Maloney@comcast.com.

Very truly yours,
Catherine Maloney

Catherine Maloney, Sr. Manager
Government & Regulatory Affairs



